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Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Friends Committee held their Annual General Meeting on Wednesday 27th September 
2017. We can now confirm for the year ahead that positions within the committee are as follows: 
 

Chairperson - Shelley Averis   
Treasurer - Emma Tattersall 
Secretary - Marie Williams  

 
As always, we welcome new faces to our meetings and any suggestions are always 
appreciated. It was lovely to see some new faces at the meeting on Wednesday. 
 
In the meeting we discussed ideas for the year ahead and where money raised will be used to 
support our school. We have agreed to subsidise the pantomime visit and Pre-School 
Christmas visit by paying for the transport, purchase cameras for the school, donate towards 
the new ‘fit zone’.  
 
Our first event for this academic year is our Christmas Fayre on Monday 11th December from 
3:15pm. More details will follow, but if you would like to help, have any ideas, or would like a 
stall please speak to a committee member.  
 
In line with the Christmas Fayre we will be holding non-uniform days to encourage the children 
to bring in items for the Friends Tombola stalls which are always very popular. This year we are 
trying to spread the dates out as feedback has suggested doing the non-uniform dates so close 
together can be tricky especially so close to Christmas. 
So, this year the dates are as follows: 

 Wednesday 11th October - PJ day for bottles 

 Wednesday 15th November - Fancy Dress for Chocolates 

 Wednesday 6th December - Christmas Jumper Day for Jazzy Jars. For our new parents 
this is a jar that is decorated and filled with sweets and chocolates or whatever you would 
like. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the Friends Committee and aren’t sure who we are, please 
see Mrs Worgan or Mrs Millar in the school office and they will point you in the direction of some 
committee members. 
 
Many Thanks  
The Friends Committee 

 


